

29th September 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

We hope that you and your families are well.

Choosing the right post-primary school is one of the most important choices you must face as parents/guardians and children. Deciding upon the next pathway in your child's educational journey, where your child will have opportunities to grow and flourish in this modern world of 21st century skills, is a cornerstone in a young person's development.

In our school, every student counts and every moment matters, especially at this decision making time for you all. We are fully committed to supporting you and your child in making this choice.

We would like to invite you to attend our **Open Day Event** on the **14**th **of October from 10 – 1.** You and your child will meet with the Principal, teachers and students. You will have an opportunity to tour our facilities and explore our learning spaces. Most importantly, you will also get a flavour of what life is like for a First-Year student in our school.

Our enrolment application process officially opens on the 13TH of October and closes on the 10th of November. Further details will be provided at our Open Day and can be found on our website or through our Front Office. Please know that we make every attempt to accommodate all who enroll with us within the given timeframe.

As part of our *Transition into Post-Primary Programme*, we will also be visiting your child's Primary school in the coming weeks, in an effort to help your child become comfortable in discussing and thinking about the new journey they will soon be embarking on.

Please feel free to contact us with any queries you may have or with any matters you would like to discuss. We look forward to meeting with you soon.

Kind regards,

Eileen Donohoe Principal

